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ACTION ALERT! 

 

  

  

JWI opposes the nomination of Senator Jeff Sessions for Attorney 
General of the United States. Sessions will not be the advocate we need to stand 
up for women, girls, and families.  Join us now to speak out!  

On January 10th and 11th, Senator Sessions will have his confirmation hearing before the 
Senate Judiciary Committee. We must act now to make our voices heard!   

In advance of the hearing, call the office of Judiciary Committee Chairman Chuck Grassley 
at 202-224-5225, and help us send this message loud and clear:  

 

“I OPPOSE the nomination 
of Senator Jeff Sessions for 
Attorney General, and I urge 
the Judiciary Committee to 
OPPOSE his confirmation. 
Senator Sessions has proven 
time and again that he will 
not stand up for women, 
survivors of violence, and 
minorities.” 

 

  

Sessions has a troubling history of voting against victims and survivors, trying to 
restrict reproductive rights, and opposing civil rights protections.  In 2013, Sessions was 
one of a handful of senators to vote against the reauthorization of the Violence Against 
Women Act (VAWA). He has consistently opposed civil rights protections for LGBT 
people, and voted for numerous extreme anti-reproductive rights bills, including an 
unconstitutional 20-week abortion ban.  

A vote for Sessions is a vote against women and families.  
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http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Edk9q-pe4Vy506M47A_9PeVxaKK092eiky1GBIHwaHMYbmwom9ZrABEO1z-kkgP6gf9s5TiN7iWOeF7D_RoEXvY-SsFn35OlZOjUX3_eQ1FHL8W_hWw0MDhnGAkgw54Un0sqRgUY1Fi3CQg1tjY82w==&c=EiVUeHVGm8vqZNKggtGkEFCFDOg26Q0lj27MyB3gEqL2ybl2HfD3pg==&ch=xwwRSX91Akk3Z8uJ-AYA8ZqTe_sKZAnbCT_dRy_pUfwNR3QWkPQT1w==

